
The new BPCI structure means that, more than ever, CFOs should look at bundling as a
revenue opportunity, says Clay Richards, CEO of naviHealth, a Cardinal Health company
that assists hospitals with BPCI.

“We think this is a pretty significant revenue opportunity over the next several years. This is
a very positive, strong signal from the administration that there is going to be an emphasis
on value-based care and a shift away from fee-for-service,” Richards says. “Hospitals are
going to continue to be nudged in the direction of getting paid for value rather than getting
fees for service.”

Read the full article here. 

http://www.healthleadersmedia.com/finance/cms-woos-providers-more-gains-less-risk-bundled-payments?page=0%2C1

